
 

 

 

Spring 2024 Graduation Celebration Event  

Saturday, May 11, 2024, Centennial Hall, Cleveland Campus 

 

When you join in Lakeshore’s Graduation Celebration:  

• Your name and degree will be announced as you walk across the stage to receive your diploma cover. 

• You can celebrate your achievements and enjoy refreshments with classmates, friends, and family in a casual 
and relaxed setting. 

• You will receive a special graduation gift courtesy of the Lakeshore Student Leadership Board. 

 

Graduation Celebration Details 

Specific times for each division will be sent to your Lakeshore student email the first week of April. 

 

Cap and Gowns 

Your cap, gown, and tassel are FREE! Please order online from the Ecampus website. You will need to log in to your 

Ecampus account. You will see a credit on your account to order your cap and gown only. The deadline to order cap and 

gown is Wednesday March 20, 2024. Caps, gowns, and tassels will be shipped to campus and will be available to pick up 

the week of April 29, 2024. More information will be sent for pick up date and time. 

  
Honors 

If your program GPA is 3.500 -3.99, you’ll be recognized as an Honors graduate and receive an honor cord. If your 

program GPA is a 4.00, you’ll be recognized as a receiving Presidential Honors and receive a medallion. Honor medallions 

and honor cords will be distributed during graduation check in. If you are a member of Phi Theta Kappa Beta Lambda 

Sigma, watch your Lakeshore email for details about purchasing a gold honor stole. 

In recognition of military service to the United States of America, students who are honorably discharged U.S. Veterans, 

are currently serving in the U.S. military (active duty, National Guard, or Reserves), or will be commissioned upon 

graduation, are given the opportunity to receive a red, white, and blue honor cord. Contact Student Records if you would 

like to receive a cord.  

  
Diplomas 

Official diplomas will be mailed by the end of May. If you are a summer graduate, official diplomas will be mailed by the 

end of August. If you need to update your mailing address, please contact Student Registration at 920.693.1366.   

 

Get Graduation Celebration Info at gotoltc.edu/graduation or call Student Records at 920-693-1888. 

 

https://lakeshoretechnical.ecampus.com/merch-results?cat1=Graduation&sale=0&sort=newest&page=1&s=6588

